
Milwaukee City Council of PTAs/PTSAs, Inc. 
3302 N. Sherman 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53216 
 

 
 

Office of Board Governance 
Milwaukee Public Schools 
5225 W. Vliet St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 
 
March 25, 2021 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
The Milwaukee City Council of PTAs was founded in 1926 and has served the children of Milwaukee for 
nearly 100 years. The time has come to dissolve the council. The council has tried for several years to 
recruit new leadership, but none have stepped forward. On December 10, 2020, the delegates to the 
Milwaukee PTA Council discussed the dissolution of the council effective March 1, 2021 and the motion 
was approved by 2/3 of our member units. The council can be rechartered anytime there is a desire and 
willingness on the part of the PTAs in Milwaukee to do so. 
 
The local PTA units at various Milwaukee schools are unaffected by the dissolution. They remain active 
and are serviced directly by Wisconsin PTA. In the future, if you have questions about PTA or a school 
wishes to start a PTA unit, please contact Sheila in the Wisconsin PTA office at 608-244-1455 or 
info@wisconsinpta.org.   
 
With the dissolution of the council, the PTA page of the MPS portal requires an update. The needed 
changes are attached. 
 
We thank the district for its past support.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
The Board of Directors for the Milwaukee City Council of PTAs 
Roxanne Rhinehart, President 
Penny Larson, Treasurer 
Rose Acker, Vice President 
Andi Krizan, Secretary 
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